
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 1 
  

It has been an exciting start to the Spring term and our new 
topic, 'Animals at Home' which is all about animals we might find 
in our homes and in the United Kingdom. The children have seen 
their classrooms transform in to farmyards to reflect our topic, 
with a stable door, orchard and a farm shop.   

Our Literacy text, 'Farmer Duck' also relates to our topic and we 
have been learning to use a range of adjectives to describe the 
farmer and the duck in the story. 
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We are beginning to learn about plants and the type of plants we 
might find around us    before learning about plants that give us 
food.  

We are very excited about our new topic! 
  

  

  

  

  

  
  


